
Registering Your Child for Tender Shepherd Preschool in Realm 

The name and email on the registration page should be THE CHILD’S NAME  

unless you already have a log in for Realm.   



If you have an account in Realm already, please log in when it prompts you.  

It will make it easier to select your child/children’s names and proceed. 



When registering your children, make sure their names are checked and yours (the parent) is NOT checked. 

You may also enter additional children as guests if they are not listed. 



On the next screen, complete the information for EACH child. 

 

You may have to scroll to see each child. Click next to pay and finish. 


